
From: Dan Graser

To: Abby Johnson;  Alan Kalt;  Andrew Remus;  Anita Capoferri;  April Gil;  Bob
Wells;  C. Little;  C.W. (Bill) Reamer;  Carol Hanlon;  Chris Berlien;  Christian
Einberg;  Debra Kolkman;  Don Irwin;  Elaine Ezra;  Engelbrecht
vonTiesenhausen;  Eve Culverwell;  Gene Runkle;  George Hellstrom;  George
McCorkell;  Harry Leake;  Jake Wooley;  Janet Schlueter;  Jason Pitts;  Jeff
Ciocco;  Jerry Weiser;  Jill Schrecongost;  Jim Pegues;  Jimmie Pegues;  John
Arthur;  John Gandi;  John Linehan;  Joseph R. Egan;  Joseph Ziegler;  Josie
Larson;  Judy Treichel;  Kazem Taghva;  Laurel Marshall;  Lea Alfano;  Leonard
Fiorenzi;  Les Bradshaw;  Lew Robertson;  Linda Mathias;  Loreen Pitchford; 
Malachy Murphy;  Margaret Chu;  Mark Powers;  Marta Adams;  Martha
Crosland;  Michael Dayton;  Mike O'Mealia;  Mike Shebelskie;  Neal Hunemuller; 
Ray Clark;  Rex Massey;  Rod McCullum;  Russ Dyer;  Steve Frishman;  Steve
Gomberg;  Steven Kraft;  Susan Lynch;  Suzy Mellington;  Timothy Gunter;  Tom
Nartker;  Victoria Reich;  William Boyle;  William H. Briggs

Date: 10/6/04 12:52PM

Subject: LSN Indexing Schedule Announcement and Revisions to Document Status Field
contents

First, please be advised that the LSN system will not be performing indexing ("spidering") of
documents (e.g., adds, deletes, header modifications, etc.)  between October 8 and October
17, 2004.  This is necessary due to database maintenance operations that we will be
performing during the week of October 11-15.  If we are unable to resume indexing by October
18, 2004, we will issue a follow-up communication.

The database maintenance operations include maintenance changes intended to fix problems
identified with date range searches, searches on the author/organization field, and to improve
response time for natural language content searches.  We do not expect any interruptions to
database availability for searching purposes during the October 8-17 period.

Additionally, in my September 22, 2004 communication, I notified LSN participants that an
adjustment in the field values for the Document Status field was being coordinated to reflect
recent field value changes proposed by the Department of Energy.  There is one correction to
that communication with regard to the values being proposed: DOE will be using "PRI --
Proprietary" instead of "PRI -- Business Proprietary".

I also indicated that we anticipated some minor adjustments would be needed to
documentation, such as "Table A" reflecting bibliographic header structures and that we would
be performing a review of the LSNA guidelines to determine if adjustments are needed there as
well.  As a result of those reviews we have determined that no changes to "Table A" or to the
guidelines are needed as a result of the DOE changes.

________________________________________________________
Visit the Licensing Support Network portal at http://www.lsnnet.gov

CC: Beth Serepca;  Elizabeth Bowlin;  Francis Cameron;  G Paul Bollwerk;  Jack Whetstine; 
Janice Moore;  Margie Janney;  Matthew Schmit;  Mitzi Young;  Paul Bollwerk;  Rebecca
Underhill


